
RCP Block & Brick, Inc. 
9631 Magnolia Ave. 
Santee, CA 92071 
02/23/2018 

California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region 
2375 Northside Dr., Suite 100 
San Diego, CA 92108 
ATTN: Ms. Laura Samrad, PG 

Dear California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region: 

This letter is to inform you that this operation is out of business and not operating as of 
June 16, 2017. The facility is closed and all closure, moving and clean-up activities are 
complete. The individual permit for this site is Order No. 95-17. Please feel free to call 
Anthony Rivera at 619-337-2290 or arivera@rcpblock.com to schedule a site visit to 
confirm the status of the operation, 

Sincerely, 

May 8, 2019 
Item No. 7 
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